

OPERATION RECOVERY - FACT SHEET

- 1. Military suicide rates increased 150% from 2001 to 2009. Fort Hood has the highest suicide rate of any Army post, with an admitted twenty-two cases of suicide last year. This is nearly twice as many suicides as any other post. 1
- 2. Fort Hood psychological counselors meet with 4,000 patients every month. The base counseling services are overwhelmed and have to refer many soldiers for counseling off post.²
- 3. In 2009, over 7,000 Fort Hood soldiers were on anti-depressants or anti-psychotic medications. 3
- 4. As of fall 2010, there was only one social worker available at all of Fort Hood to handle cases of Military Sexual Trauma.4
- 5. 1 in 3 women in the military are sexually assaulted.5
- 6. 1 in 3 soldiers serving in Afghanistan and Iraq say they can't see a mental health professional when they need to.6
- 7. Suicide rates among active-duty troops are twice as high as that of the civilian population, and veterans with PTSD are 6 times more likely to attempt suicide.⁷
- 20% to 50% of all service members deployed to Iraq and/or Afghanistan suffer from Post Traumatic Stress Disorder (PTSD). This means 350,000 to 900,000 troops serving in Iraq and Afghanistan suffer from PTSD.8
- 9. By 2008, nearly 33% of all service members have served 2 tours in Iraq and/or Afghanistan and 10% have served 3 tours. Today over 11,000 troops have served 6 tours or more. The likelihood that a service member suffers from PTSD is compounded by each tour. Almost 30% of service members on their third deployment suffer from serious mental-health problems. 9
- 10. Nearly 20% of service members are taking some kind of psychiatric drug. Among service members currently in combat, 12% in Iraq and 17% in Afghanistan are taking prescription antidepressants or sleeping meds. Yet, the military has no way of tracking prescription drug use by military service members. 10
- 11. When service members are deemed ineligible for deployment by a military mental health professional, a commanding officer can still force the service member to deploy. 11



1 Zoroya, Greg. (2011, January 5). Army efforts don't stem fort hood suicides. USA Today, Retrieved from http://www.usatoday.com/news/military/2011-01-06-suicides06 ST N.htm

2 Zoroya, Greg. (2010, August 23). Thousands strain fort hood's mental health system. USA Today, Retrieved from http://www.usatoday.com/news/military/2010-08-23-1Aforthood23_CV_N.htm

3 Zoroya, Greg. (2010, August 23). Thousands strain fort hood's mental health system. USA Today, Retrieved from http://www.usatoday.com/news/military/2010-08-23-1Aforthood23 CV N.htm

4 Zoroya, Greg. (2010, August 23). Thousands strain fort hood's mental health system. USA Today, Retrieved from http://www.usatoday.com/news/military/2010-08-23-1Aforthood23_CV_N.htm

5 Sadler, Anne. "Factor Associated with Women's Risk of Rape in the Military Environment." American Journal of Industrial Medicine, 43:262-273 (2003)

6 Terri Tanielian and J. Cox et al "Invisible Wounds of War: Addressing Psychological and Cognitive Injuries" RAND 2008, p.251

7 "Suicide and PTSD", Department of Veterans Affairs, http://www.ptsd.va.gov/public/pages/ptsd-suicide.asp, Armen Keteyian "Suicide Epidemic Among Veterans", CBS News, November 13 2007, <u>http://www.cbsnews.com/stories/2007/11/13/cbsnews_investigates/main3496471.shtml</u> and Mark Thompson "Invisible Wounds: Mental Health and the Military" CNN, August 22 2010, http://www.time.com/time/magazine/article/0,9171,2008886,00.htm

8 Seal, K. H., Bertenthal, D., Maguen, S., Gima, K., Chu, A., & Marmar, C. R. (2008). "Getting beyond "Don't ask; don't tell": An evaluation of US Veterans Administration post-deployment mental health screening of veterans returning from Iraq and Afghanistan." American Journal of Public Health, 98, 714–720. See also "Comparisons of PTSD rates" Journal of Traumatic Stress-Volume 23, Issue 1, Feb, 2010 <u>http://onlinelibrary.wiley.com/doi/10.1002/jts.20486/pdf</u>

9 The Alaska Army National Guard: A "Tremendous Shortfall", A Report of the Veterans For America National Guard Program, October 15, 2008 <u>http://www.veteransforamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/2008/10/vfa-alaska-ng-report.pdf</u> and Mark Thompson, "America's Medicated Army" Time, June 5th, 2008 <u>http://www.time.com/time/nation/article/0,8599,1811858-2,00.html</u>

10 Mark Thompson, "America's Medicated Army" Time, June 5th, 2008 http://www.time.com/time/nation/article/0,8599,1811858-2,00.html See also, Bob Brewin, Nextgov, 06/08/2010, Defense unable to track deployed troops' use of psychiatric drugs, http://www.nextgov.com/nextgov/ng_20100608_2900.php and "Medicating the military" By Andrew Tilghman and B. McGarry, Army Times, 03/17/2010 http://www.armytimes.com/news/2010/03/military psychiatric drugs 031710w/

11 DDI 1332.14(8)c Updated: March, 29, 2010. http://www.dtic.mil/whs/directives/corres/pdf/133214p.pdf